[image: \\sfa-fs\SBennett$\Documents\2016.17 Templates\Letter Head\HeaderPH2018.png]
13th January 2020

Dear parents/carers,

In addition to the letter we sent to you at the start of the week, there is little change in the updates we can give you. We know now that foreign trips are advised against at the moment and we will update about this for each trip at a time until the situation changes.  

We are being advised that being in school is the best place to be. We would ask you to check your child/children’s access to Firefly and My Maths. The same applies to your accounts too. We are planning that this will be how we upload work in the event of school closures. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]The health advice is high temperature/fever above 37.8c and above and/or persistent cough then there is a need to self-isolate for 7 days.

Many thanks for your support.

Yours sincerely,


Ms P Hanrahan
Headteacher
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